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January 19, 2017

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MVEMORANDUM NO. 98S. 2016
(DIVISION LEARNING ACTION CELL (DLAC) FOR SECONDARY SCIENCE TEACHERS)

To: Secondary School Heads

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 98 s. 2016 entitled Division Learning Action Cell
(DLAC) for Secondary Science Teachers, there will be no DLAC for January, 2017 due to
the conduct of make-up classes every Saturday of schools affected by Typhoon Nina. It
will be rescheduled sometime in February along side with the Division Training-Workshop
on Interdisciplinary Contextualization (lcon).

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

S50CORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent




